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Key Discussion Points: 

• Welcome, review agenda and introductions 

• Jacobs Field Sound Barrier  

• AU Community Garden Relocation 

• Meltzer Center Construction Update 

• Open Floor Discussion on Other Facilities Planning Issues 

• Adjourn   

 

Summary: The January Facilities Planning meeting began with a welcome from the co-chairs, 

next, Jonathan McCann reviewed the project schedule and progress photos of the Jacobs field 

sound barrier. After some neighbor discussion on the Jacobs field project, Jonathan next briefed 

the group on AU’s efforts to relocate the community garden near Nebraska Hall. Lastly, the 

working group reviewed more details on the Meltzer center project with a groundbreaking event 

planned for early March.  

 

 


